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Sent on behalf of Dominic Rodriguez and Heather Roberts-Wrenn:

Hello!

Thank you to the more than 280 people who have already completed BOTH portions of the survey!
As a reminder, the invitation to take the survey came last Monday from engage @talentkeepers.com
entitled “Please Complete the TalentWatch Survey.” If you missed it, please search your spam or
deleted items folder. It looks like this:

The TalentWatch survey has launched today!
We ask for your cooperation by taking 15 minutes of your time to complete the survey by 09/21/2018.

In this survey you will be asked questions about your engagement at work including the factors that led
you to accept a job within our organization, the factors that influence you to remain engaged, and
factors that influence you to stay with our organization,

Your responses to these survey items are anonymous. Results are only provided as part of a group
report where responses from other individuals are combined with yours. We value your feedback, so
please answer honestly,

Please login to access the TalentWatch Survey using the instructions below.

1. Visit http://www.retentionworks.com/UAAgLifeVetExt

2. Enter Your Login ID and Password

a. Your Unique Login ID is [ NG

There are a few common questions we’ve been receiving, so please look at our FAQs for answers to
some of those questions!

As a reminder, if you complete BOTH portions of the survey by close of business TODAY (9/18), you
will be entered for tomorrow’s (9/19) drawing for UA engraved Hydro Flask™ 40 oz. bottles as_well
_as the last drawing for quarter-zip jackets! There is no limit on the number of prizes you can win. So
the earlier you participate, the more prizes you are eligible for!
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If you DO NOT want to be entered for prize drawings, please send an email to
engage@talenkeepers.com and they will ensure your name is not chosen as a winner.
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